
From: Green, Stephanie 
Sent: 5/8/2014 1:23:56 PM 
To: Kerr, Joan (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=J2Kw) 
Cc: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7); 

Hughes, John (Reg Rel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=J8HS); Shim, 
Gun (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=GSS8); Wagoner, Donna L. 
(donna.wagoner@cpuc.ca.gov); Kajopaiye, Kayode 
(kayode.kajopaiye@cpuc.ca.gov) 

Bee: 
Subject: PG&E Audit 

HI Joan, the CPUC Utility Supplier Diversity Team and the CPUC Audit Division would like 
to meet with members of PG&E's Supplier Diversity and Audit groups to discuss the audit 
recommendations and actions taken to date. We are available the week of May 26 to meet 
here at the CPUC 505 Van Ness Avenue SF,CA. Please get back to me with a couple of 
possible dates. 

Stephanie Green, CPUC, Exec. Div, Utility Supplier Diversity, Business & Community Outreach Supervisor, 
Stephanie.green@cpuc.ca.gov (O) 415-703-5245 (C )415-265-9757 
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